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July 31, 2009

Dear Director Mueller:

Letter can be sent directly from ORM.

BO/MK/BV/ej (Correspondence ID: 5670695

VIP_Gift_v2_PSign

I would like to extend my deepest thanks for your kind gifts 
to my family.

Your thoughtfulness and generosity are much appreciated. 
If we work together to address our Nation’s new and complex 
challenges, I am confident that we will emerge stronger and more 
prosperous than ever before.

Mr. Robert S. Mueller, III 
Director of the United States

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
J. Edgar Hoover Building 
935 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20535

Sincerely,
POTUS AUTOP

sLUL il 2009

NO INC REC'D IN ORM

Again, thank you for the wonderful gifs.

dBARACK OBAMA (A)
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 31, 2009

Dear Director Mueller:

Again, thank you for the wond

Sincerely,

I would like to extend my deepest thanks for your kind gifts 
to my family. \

Your thoughtfulness and generosity are much appreciated. 
If we work together to address our Nation’s new and complex 
challenges, 1 am confident that we will emerge stronger and more 
prosperous than ever before.

\ \

\

Mr. Robert S. Mueller,H 
Director of the Opited States

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
J. Edgar Hoover Building 
935 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20555


